
END USER EMAILS – RELEASE NOTES February 29th, 2024
Email Address Update

What Has Changed?
SavvyMoney is dedicated to maintaining the security and compliance of our
email communications. We would like to inform you about the measures
SavvyMoney is implementing to align with the new SPF, DKIM and DMARC
policies established by Gmail and Yahoo, scheduled to take e�ect on February
29, 2024.

We have modified our email address to improve the deliverability of our
communications to end users. The updated email now features
“e.savvymoney” at the end of the signature, ensuring that all end users receive
pertinent communication, including Credit Monitoring alerts, New Inquiries,
and updates. This adjustment is in line with a common practice observed
among large corporations that send a substantial volume of emails, exceeding
5,000.
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Why The Change?
This change was made in accordance with regulatory standards to prevent our
emails from being routed to spam folders. We continuously monitor evolving
requirements to uphold the highest standards and ensure that you receive
relevant and timely information. Your trust in SavvyMoney is of utmost
importance, and we remain dedicated to maintaining the security and
e�ciency of our communication channels.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact SavvyMoney
technical support at technical-support@savvymoney.com.
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